
FACULTY MEETING 
May 15, 2017 
 

RESOLUTION 

 
Be It Resolved,  
 
That the faculty of Skidmore College takes seriously the need to link the college's institutional 
values and its investment philosophy and strategy. We appreciate the issue is complex and 
controversial, but we want to work with the President and the Board of Trustees to develop an 
investment policy that reflects the moral, fiscal, and political challenges of informed, responsible 
institutional citizenship. We urge the President to form a working group charged with developing 
a revised investment policy no later than December 31, 2017 for the consideration by the Board 
of Trustees, the faculty, and the Skidmore community.  
 
 


